Dear Firstname Lastname,

As of mm/dd/yyyy at 08:00 AM EDT, we have not yet received your Multiple Worksite Report (MWR) on the web for X of your X firms. The report for this quarter is due on mm/dd/yyyy. You will not receive a printed copy of the form in the mail.

Please log on to our website (https://idcf.bls.gov) to complete your report.

Your User ID is: CSXXXXXXXX

If you have already provided your MWR data, please ignore this message and accept our thanks for your cooperation.

If you are having difficulty accessing the system, please email us at mwr.helpdesk@bls.gov

Questions about your data? Contact information for your State office is available here: www.bls.gov/cew/cewmwr03.htm

Thank you, U.S. Department of Labor Bureau of Labor Statistics

The Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) is committed to the responsible treatment of confidential information and takes rigorous security measures to protect confidential information in its possession. This email contains confidential information. If you believe you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender and delete this email without disclosing, copying, or further disseminating its contents.